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BEING CHANGED BY GOD,
TO REACH ALL PEOPLE.



https://thegrove.cc/connectcard
https://thegrove.cc/prayer
https://thegrove.cc/give

CHRISTMAS
SERVICES

You are invited to our Christmas Eve
services at 1, 3* & 5 PM. Children's
Programming will be available at all

services for infants - 4th grade.

On Christmas Day, we will have an
online devotional from our very own
Pastor Emeritus, Tom Lance, for you to
enjoy with your family and friends in the
comfort of your home. This will be in

place of services on campus.

*ASL interpretation available



https://thegrove.cc/christmas

NEW YEAR'S
WEEKEND

Join us for services on Saturday,

December 31 at 4 PM* or Sunday,

January 1 at 10:30 AM. Children's
Programming will be available at both

services for infants - 6th grade.

Please note, we will not be having

service at 8:30 AM this weekend only.

*ASL interpretation available

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE



https://thegrove.cc/christmas

GROWTH

CLASSES

We have several upcoming classes
starting in January! Be sure to pick up
a brochure at the Welcome Counters.

For current information and more
details, visit thegrove.cc/classes.

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE


https://thegrove.cc/classes

